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Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir Arthur:
Your letter of October 20 with further reference 

to the case of Mr. A. J. P. Walter has been forwarded to 
me from Ottawa.* farr

I should have made it clear that communications 
with the provincial government ordinarily go through the 
Department of the Secretary of State. That practice was 
followed in this case, and as the letter forwarding Mr. 
Walter’s application of May 19 was sent from the Secretary 
of State's Department, we have no information as to the 
official of the Quebec Government to whom this communication 
was addressed. I have no doubt, however, that if the matter 
has not yet been cleared up and you desire information on 
this point, Mr. Walker, the Acting Under-Secretary of State 
for External Affairs in Ottawa, will be pleased to ascertain 
it for you.

Yours sincerely,


